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To: Honorable Mayor Skip Baliles and Members of the City Council 

Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager 

From: Timothy Johnson, Fire Chief 

Date: May 5, 2022 

Subject: Annual maintenance contract for LifePak 15 monitors through Stryker.   

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the City Council approve the annual maintenance contract for LifePak 15 

monitors that includes the update of software to the most current version and the replacement 

of any batteries that do not pass a function test.    

FISCAL IMPLICATION:  

The Fire Department has three LifePak 15 monitors that are in need of repair or maintenance. 

Each unit has three batteries and we have some spares. We have 13 batteries that will need to 

be replaced. The cost of the batteries alone is $500.00 each for a total of $6,500.00 just to 

replace the batteries. The cost for the Maintenance agreement is $4,911.30. This is a savings to 

the City of $1,588.70 just for replacing batteries. The contract also allows us to have our units 

serviced and updated with the latest software to ensure they function the best every time they 

are used. This is a budgeted item and needs approval due to it being a contract. 

BACKGROUND:  

The Fire Department has had three LifePak 15 monitors for approximately ten years with no 

maintenance completed on them.   

DISCUSSION:  

Approval of entering into a one year maintenance agreement with Stryker to service and 

update our three LifePak 15 monitors. 
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